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January 11, 2021 
 
Michael McClure 
18107 Compass Circle 
Dripping Springs, TX 
78620 
 
Re: M-1986-076, Incas Mine, Notice of Temporary Cessation (TC-2) Receipt of Notice of Withdrawal 
 
Dear Mr. McClure, 
 
On January 7, 20221 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your Notice of 
Withdrawal of the Temporary Cessation Request (TC-2).   This letter is to inform you that your request for a 
second consecutive term of Temporary Cessation has been withdrawn from the Mined Land Reclamation 
Board’s agenda.  Also, the site is now considered to be in final reclamation as is stated in your Notice of 
Withdrawal.   
 
If you have any questions, or need any more information please feel free to contact me at the Division’s 
Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.  
Sincerely, 

  
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
 
CC: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
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